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Open House
wednesday, december 12, 2018 • 5 – 7 pm

at the

36th Senate District’s Orange County Office 

24031 El Toro Rd. in Laguna Hills 

(City of Laguna Hills Civic Center)

Join neighbors, community leaders and local elected officials in meeting the 

 Senator and her District Office staff. Learn how they can be of  

assistance on issues that are important to you.

refreshments will be served.
rsvp to senator.bates@senate.ca.gov or by calling (949) 598-5850.
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